Gorn Exchange Bank Building
Rooms 1129-3
15 William Street
New York

Sept. 7, 1920.

General Alvaro Obregon, St. Frances Hotel, Mexico City, D.F. Mexico.

Dear General Obregon;

I write most sincere congratulations on your election to the Presidency of the Republic of Mexico.

I am sure your election will bring satisfaction to all those interested in Mexico and to the foreign public who are ready to put in large sums of money as soon as they know that Mexico will be Governed rightly.

I as one who has invested in Mexican property for the last sixteen years know the country throughly, and am certain it only needs peace and good government to bring about a great prosperity, and now that you are elected you may be sure that I will use every endevor to develop and show what can be done there.

Hoping that you will enjoy very good health and that you will guide dear old Mexico to prosperty.

With my very best wishes.

I remain,

Hefred. M. Kenzie

AMK . CLA